
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0159
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 11:45:52 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 12:36 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-02-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0159

-- Name --
Ankita Datar

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
It is quite sad to think that the OEB must still ask the public whether to consider the climate emergency. We are
rapidly running out of time to address the issues of climate change. How much awareness must be raised before the
government realizes the breath of this issue? The world scientists have provided more than enough information on
the negative impacts of fossil fuels on our ecosystem. We must transition to a low-carbon economy rather than being
fixated on oil.

-- Attachment --
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